

September 13th, 2022

THE CITY OF CALGARY – CITY CLERK'S OFFICE PO Box 2100 – Station M Calgary, Alberta T2P 2M5

Dear City Clerk,

As you may be aware, every three years a City of Calgary representative is appointed to the Saddledome Foundation Board of Directors. The current appointment, Mr. Perry Cavanagh expires in October of this year.

We wish to express our sincerest gratitude and appreciation for the ongoing support Mr. Cavanagh has provided to the Saddledome Foundation Board of Directors and the promotion of amateur sport in Calgary.

The Board of Directors is looking forward to the appointment of a representative who has a financial or accounting background. We look forward to continuing the positive working relationship we have with the City.

Sincerely,

SADDLEDOME FOUNDATION

Julie Mirgoch

Executive Assistant to the Board of Directors